
Time is running out! When 
the federal public health 
emergency ends on 
May 11, 2023, services such 
as free tests, free treatments, 
and free vaccines may no 
longer be readily available. 
Right now the Wisconsin 
Department of Health 

Services is still providing free, at-home COVID tests to Wisconsin house-
holds. Ordering is fast and easy. Now is the time to order these free tests so 
you will have a supply on hand. Help reduce the spread of COVID-19 by 
testing at home—with results in just minutes. 

Here’s another link to order:  https://sayyescovidhometest.org/
              


